
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Development Services 
     416 W. Broadway Ave. 
     Maryville, TN 37801 
     (865) 273-3500 phone 
     (865) 273-3525 fax 

October 18, 2017 

 
Thomas Lloyd, Director 
Blount County Planning Department 
1223 McArthur Road 
Operations Center 
Maryville, TN 37804 
 
RE: Decision from Maryville Regional Planning Commission 

Dear Mr. Lloyd:  

This letter is for your records. On October 16, 2017, the Maryville Regional Planning Commission 
approved the request to rezone a portion of a tract of land on Eleanor Davis Dr. in the planning region 
from Commercial to Suburbanizing. This approval was required per Tennessee Code Annotated §13-7-
105 and was made in addition to approval by the Blount County Planning Commission. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 
Michelle Portier | LEED AP 
Land Use Administrator 
City of Maryville 
mmportier@maryville-tn.gov 


